
Pit t  Town ProgressYlssociation Inc.
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5th December, 2012.

Director Infrastructure Projects,
Department of Planning and Infrastructure,
GPO Box 39,
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Sir/Madam,

President: Harvey Read
Phone 45808280

Hon.Secretary: Lola Johnston
Phone 45723239

Treasurer: Judy Newland
Correspondence: P0 Box 4021

Pitt Town NSW 2756

SUBJECT: WINDSOR BRIDGE REPLACEMENT

At the last meeting of the above Association held on 3rd December, 2012 a discussion took
place regarding the abovementioned subject.

A motion was moved and it was resolved to make a submission taking into consideration the
Environmental Impact Statement prepared by the Roads and Maritime Services.

Our Association believes Option 1 would be the most feasible option and therefore supports
construction of the bridge replacement as per Option 1 which is aligned with Old Bridge
Street.

Thank you for giving this Association the opportunity to make a submission regarding the
new bridge and it is hoped construction can commence as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,

Lola Johnston
Hon. Secretary
For and on behalf of the
Pitt Town Progress Association Inc.

Depadment of Henning
Rneivnd
7 DEC 7012
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